DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Wednesday 05.10.23

There will be a Writer’s Club meeting Thursday morning in Room 241. All eager readers and writers are
encouraged to attend.

Our school library, The National English Honor Society, the Writer’s Club and the E.LA.

department are celebrating all things poetry! Stop into the library today to check out a book of
poetry, color a bookmark, and view videos of talented poets.

“Poem in Your Pocket Day” is Thursday, May 25th. There’s still plenty of time to choose a great
poem, or you can even compose one yourself!

If you are presenting a poem, you must fill out the questionnaire form in your E.L.A. class’s
Microsoft TEAMS. The completed form is due this Friday, May 12th.

And now, enjoy this clever haiku to kick start our poetry season-
Haikus are easy.
But sometimes they don't make sense.

Refrigerator.



